
No NGO briefings will be allowed during
World Health Assembly this year.

No NGO briefings will be allowed during World Health Assembly this year. This decision by
the WHO is very concerning as this cuts off the main way for civil society to communicate
with the delegates of the member countries and present their ideas. Big Pharma at the same
time will still hold their luxury pampering events at 5 star hotels where they have the
opportunity to communicate their message to the delegates.
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